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From Friday 6th to Friday 13th
October: online elections of parent
representatives to the “Conseil
d'École” and the “Conseil
d'Établissement”

Thursday 12th October: election of
parent representatives at the polling
station

Wednesday 11th October: LFIB
Cross

Friday 20th October : Halloween /
Badminton Night / School holidays

Monday 13th November : Conseil
d’école

End of November: parents meeting

Early February: school report 

April: parents meeting 

End of June: school report 

Parent-teacher meetings
This year, in elementary school, parents are given information about

their child's progress throughout the year, alternating between

individual parent-teacher meetings and the school report.

In Maternelle, parents will receive the link to the learning logbook at

the beginning of February and at the end of June. Individual

meetings will take place after this. 

NB: the first parent-teacher meetings will take place exclusively

face-to-face at the school (no Zoom).

 

LFIB Cross 
The LFIB Cross is organised on Wednesday 11th October. Students

should bring their sports kit, trainers and a cap. 

Parents are welcome to cheer them on and take part in the adult

race at 11.25am (registration required).

Halloween 
Come and watch the Halloween costume parade on Friday 20th

October at 8.15am at the school, which this year will bring together

all the pupils from PS to CM2. 

Scary fun guaranteed!

Badminton Night
The first sports 'Night' of the year is approaching. We look forward to

seeing you all at Badminton Night on Friday 20th October from 5pm

to 9pm.
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Conseil d’école 
The first “Conseil d'École” of the 2023-
2024 school year will be held on Monday
13th November at 5pm at the school. 

Elections for parent representatives are
currently being conducted. 
The “Conseil d'École” is consulted on all
matters relating to the running and life of
the school, but no particular case is
discussed during a  “Conseil d'École”.

If you have any questions or comments,
please send them to the following
address: conseil.ecole.parents@lfib.ac.th   

REMINDERS

https://www.facebook.com/LFIBofficial/
https://www.instagram.com/lyceefrancaisbkk/

